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 A one -day workshop on 3 march, 2017  under career & knowledge 

development programme has been organized by the department of 

computer science on the topic of ”Awareness of Information Security 

”in wing-III of Aggarwal College, Ballabgarh. The objective of this 

workshop is to aware student on Information Security .The workshop 

was organized under the able  guidance of Principal, Dr. Krishan Kant 

Gupta. The workshop was arranged with the collaboration of BCIIT 

and C-DAC Noida and under the leadership of Dr. Sachin Garg Head 

of  Department  Computer Science. The invited speaker for this was 

Ms. Neha Bajpai, Program Coordinator ISEA project Phase-II C-DAC 

Noida. She motivated and gave knowledge about how we can do 

secure cyber transaction and online risk & threats. After that 

Ms.Priyanka Jain, Asst. Professor C-DAC Noida provide how to secure 

our Email account from Online fraud, Identity theft and Spam. 

Students also showed a great interest in this workshop and they 

satisfied by the responses of their queries. All the faculty members of 

computer science department were also present. 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 


